
August 4, 2025 

Wisconsin Department of Workforce Development 
Dislocated Workers Unit 

– Renewed Hope Home Care, LLC 

Dear Dislocated Workers Unit, 

Renewed Hope Home Care, LLC 

located at 6601 W Oklahoma Ave, Milwaukee, WI 53219. This closure is expected to be 

permanent. 

November 30, 2025. 

Yer Vang 

414-704-7667. 

, 

Yer Vang 

Renewed Hope Home Care, LLC 
6601 W Oklahoma Ave 
Milwaukee, WI 53219 

Renewed Hope Home Care 
6601 W Oklahoma Ave 

Ph: (414) 585-9603 

Subject: Business Closure Notification 

This letter is to notify you of the upcoming closure of 's facility 

The closure will affect approxiamtely 50 employees. The first phase of layoffs is expected to 
begin on 

is the designated contact person for this closure. Their contact information is: 

We are also providing notification to the affected employees as well as the City of Milwaukee, 

as required by law. 

Sincerely, 


